Principal Update:

We are excited to announce that Ms. Cheryl Urbanczyk will begin as
the new permanent Principal for Mount Albion starting on March
20™ . Mrs. Rowell will continue as our temporary Principal this week
and support with the transition of our new Principal on March 20th .
For next week (March 6-10), we welcome Mr. D. Hazell back to
supportour school!

We thank you for your patience and understanding!

| want to thank the Mount Albion community for their friendly welcome and
ongoing supportover the past3 months as | supported this school.You reallyarea
amazing community focused on creatinga learning environment for ALL students. |
have enjoyed getting to know the students! It has been my honour to work with an
amazinggroup of dedicated staff who all wantthe best for the children!

When | left inJune after supportingas a VicePrincipal, | thought | had said goodbye
This opportunity has truly been an honour and privilege.

Until we meet again! Continueto be the BEST you canand use your talents to make
our world better!

5 A's Assembly

March 2nd we will be holding our monthly
awards assembly. As always, parents/guardians
of award winners are welcome to attend.




Picking up your child
early for an
appointment?
Please remember to
give yourself
enough time as we
do not allow
students to waitin
the office.

Just a reminder that
our field out back
gets very messy and
wet.

We recommend
sending your child
with extra dry
clothes

March 9th is the
GREAT BIS%CRUNCH!
We will give every student
an apple and we willdo a
countdown over the
announcements so we
can all crunch at the same
time!

City Councillor
Brad Clark will be joining
us for the Big Crunch Fun!
We will also be welcoming
Tyler Arsenault our
Tastebuds Nutrition
Ambassador and our new
Board Trustee Kathy
Archer will be joining us
as well!
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GAME ON!
March 10th dress up in your favorite

* sports jersey and spend the day
playinggames

% and taking part in fun activities!
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* SPIRIT AND ACTIVITY DAY!
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Hello
Mount Albion
Families!

SUPPORT OUR
FUNDRAISER!

/MABELS LABELS FUNDRAI SER\

Go to campaigns.mabelslabels.com and search for
Mount Albion School (Stoney Creek)

Order your student or family custom made labels
and Mount Albion receives 20% in funds from your
order for the school! Don't worry about order forms

or returning money. All orders can be made from

Mabel's Labels website and sent directly to
your home!

You get labels,

. LAUNDRY SAFE
we raise funds.
Buy nersenaized (obe s “or vour kics ot DISHWASHER SAFE
campaigns.mabelsiabels.com _
MICROWANE SAFF

and we'll earn 20% lam it

Your kabels vl ship drectly 1o you Tor FRZE. FASY TO APPLY
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